
Friday, September 20, 2019 

  

     The Cass County Board of Supervisors met at 3:15 p.m. with all members present: Steve Baier, chair; Stephen Green, 

John Hartkopf, Mark O’Brien and Frank Waters, for the purpose of interviewing candidates for the position of Cass 

County Engineer. 

 

     Only one application received as of this meeting. 

 

     At 3:30 p.m. the board interviewed the candidate: Nicole M. Stinn.  Interview ended at about 4:49 p.m.   

 

     Meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 

 

/s/-Steve Baier, Chair                                         Attest: /s/-Dale Sunderman, Auditor 
 


